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Reference: I037141 
 

Review of Parking Charges 
 
To undertake a review of parking charges in Torbay to come into force from November 
2018, including consideration of a year-round tariff system.  
 

Wards affected: All Wards 

Consultees: 

Local Chambers of Trade and Commerce, Overview and 
Scrutiny Board, Business Forum, Brixham Town Council and 
English Riviera Business Improvement District, community 
partnerships. 

Means of Consultation: Meetings and circulation of papers. 

Documents to be 
considered: 

There are currently no documents published.  All documents 
will normally be published at least five clear working days 
before the meeting.  Where documents are not available five 
clear working days before the meeting, the documents will be 
published at the same time as they are made available to the 
decision maker. 

Responsible Executive 
Lead and Officer: 

Executive Lead for Community Services (Councillor Robert 
Excell) 
 
Executive Head Assets and Business Services (Kevin Mowat) 
 

Link to targeted actions: Corporate support 

Reason for inclusion in 
the Forward Plan:  

High level of public interest 

Decision Maker: Council 

Intended Decision Date: 19 Jul 2018 

If you want to make 
representations contact: 

Kevin Mowat, Executive Head Assets and Business Services, 
telephone: (01803) 292429, email: 
kevin.mowat@torbay.gov.uk, Town Hall, Castle Circus, 
Torquay, TQ1 3DR 

 



 


